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Hi Tyler,
 
Thank you for your comments on DNS 24-033, Lake Lenore Shooting Range. I left you a voice mail
this afternoon to discuss your comments, and I look forward to speaking with you soon about this
project. WDFW will obtain all permits required for the project.
 
Kind regards,
Katrina
 

Katrina Simmons (she/her)
Environmental Planner | Capital and Asset Management Program
Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife
 

600 Capitol Way N, Olympia, WA 98501
katrina.simmons@dfw.wa.gov
360-870-0694
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